ANSAL UNIVERSITY
SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY

NOTICE
April 27, 2015
Ref: SET/N/APR/27/2015/035


As all of us are aware that there was a major earthquake hitting Nepal on April 25, 2015 leaving thousands of injured, homeless people in Nepal. Death toll has also reached over 2500 and is still climbing.

We also have a few Students from Nepal who are studying in various programmes being offered in the University. These students have come up with a request to raise funds in the University to help the victims of this major earthquake. The amount collected will be deposited into the ‘Prime Minister Natural Disaster Relief Fund’

For streamlining the process of collection of funds Donation Boxes have been kept at the following locations in the University:
1. Main Reception (B-C Block)
2. Canteen
3. D-Block Ground Floor
4. A-Block Ground Floor

All the Students, Faculty and Staff Members of SET are requested to come forward to help these victims during this difficult phase of their lives.
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